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The president, Bob Bloom, called the meeting to order at 10:40 am. 

 
Board members present were Bob Bloom, Doug Gibney, Neal Lerner, Becky Bennett, 
Linda Hughes, Dennis Foley.  Board members absent were Charlie Boss, Ed Wirth, 
Richard Pierce, and Rita McBride.  Other members present were Toni Visich. 
 
The minutes of the June 2020 meeting was emailed to the board prior to the meeting. 
 
Treasurer Report: The Treasurer’s report for was read. The current balance as of 
December 31, 2020 is $1869.38. Doug moved, Becky seconded, and the report was 
accepted.  A copy of the Treasurer’s report is attached. 
 
Membership: Currently there are 349 members. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
 Social and Raffle Prizes 
 There was a discussion on whether to offer the social prizes to the membership 
for our cost.  It was decided that since the prizes are not out of date and that we are 
fine financially to not sell the prizes at this time. 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
     Monday & Tuesday 1 on 1 lab:   Even though NSC is reopening on Monday January 
11, Bob and Doug have decided to continue doing the lab via Zoom on Mondays 
because the Covid 19 statistics continue to climb. 
    Elections    Toni raised  the question about what should be done about this year’s 
election since we have not had in person meetings.  This will be revisited in March. 

Laboratory Operations:  
        Whenever the lab reopens, Bob will update the lab computers  
Programs/Calendars:  
           Programs  are scheduled through January.  One program is scheduled in 
February.  We need more ideas.  Becky thanked Barbara Ward for her help. 
 
Public Relations:  

Greeters:  No report 
New Member Liaison: No report  
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Publicity: No report 
 
Website:   Neal updates as needed.  Neal proposed adding a topic of interest to bring in 
more traffic.  The topic will be sent with the weekly announcements.  The Over 90 
group needs to be updated since we have lost several of our members in that group. 
 

Special Interest Groups: 
Genealogy Users Group:   We are meeting monthly using Zoom 
Volunteer 50+:  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business, Dennis moved, Doug seconded, and the meeting was 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Becky Bennett, Secretary 


